
 

From 27 March, 2017 NVU has moved its home base to a new environment friendly campus where 

undergraduate academic programs are conducted. 

NVU Environmental Policy is aimed at reducing the environmental impact by implementing building 

envelope improvements making it thermo-efficient, using Solar Energy and LED lighting, and intro-

ducing a functional waste disposal and recycling system within the university. 
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On Earth Day NVU students showed marked enthusiasm and gathered to contribute to environ-
mental protection by collecting waste from Campus yard.  

 

Earth Day at the University 

Patient Safety Seminar and Workshop�� 

Cooperation with Georgia�¶s Innovation and Technology Agency 

The New Campus hosted its first public event - Patient Safety Seminar and Workshop. Issues dis-
cussed at the seminar included: the errors produced in medical practice and the causes of those 
fallacies, organizational and communication problems as well as preventative efforts to avoid dam-
age to the patients. At the workshop speakers along with the students analyzed specific cases of 
medical errors.  

A Memorandum of Cooperation has been signed between the New Vision University and Geor-
gia's Innovation and Technology Agency (GITA). The intention behind the MoC is to cement cur-
rent collaboration between both institutions namely in the field of Technology and Innovations with 
the intention of developing a pre-accelerator program within the university, intended for local and 
international startup-ers in the field. 


